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New Construction 
 
Educational Consultant, Architectural Consultant 
 
 
The Board of Education is charged with developing concepts and educational specifications for 
construction of facilities.  To provide the best possible educational environment within financial 
and physical constraints, it may be necessary to retain either an educational consultant or an 
architect who is familiar with the structures and equipment needed to house educational programs. 
 
Choosing an Educational or Architectural Consultant 
 
The Board will appoint a committee to interview qualified applicants for the project and 
recommend to the Superintendent an Educational or Architectural Consultant for the project. The 
Superintendent will make the final determination of the individual to be recommended to the 
Board. 
 
Membership of the committee should include, when possible, an outside volunteer architect or 
person familiar with architectural designing, the Superintendent or designee, and Board of 
Education members. 
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